
Translation of report filed with the Tokyo Stock Exchange on May 8th, 2020 

Notification Regarding Application for Delisting of Shares 
from the Nagoya Stock Exchange 

Mitsubishi Corporation (hereinafter “the Company”) resolved at a meeting of its Board of 
Directors held on May 8, 2020 to apply for delisting of its shares from the Nagoya Stock 
Exchange. 

1. Reason for application for delisting
In light of very limited volume of trading in the Company’s shares on the Nagoya Stock
Exchange, the company has decided to apply to delist its shares to reduce management
costs associated with dual listings and to enhance efficiency of share-related operations.

2. Stock exchange where the Company’s listing continues
Tokyo Stock Exchange

3. Application date for delisting
May 8, 2020

4. Schedule
Following the acceptance of the application for delisting by the Nagoya Stock Exchange, the
Company’s shares will be designated as securities to be delisted, and as a general rule will
be delisted one month after such designation.


